
Jessica T. Nguyen | jnguyen@hlerk.com 

January 15, 2021 

Via Email

NPT Special Education Cooperative 
 Executive Board  
Ms. Kelly Suey, Executive Director of NPT 
Email: scottdoerr@nokomis.k12.il.us  
Email: jbauer@panaschools.com  
Email: ksuey@tcusd3.org  

RE: Taylorville Community Unit School District No. 3 
Petition for Withdrawal from the NPT Special Education Cooperative 

Dear Executive Board Members and Ms. Suey: 

Pursuant to Article III, Section 3.5(b) of the Articles of Joint Agreement of the NPT Special 
Education Cooperative (“NPT”), enclosed please find the District’s Petition for 
Withdrawal from the NPT Special Education Cooperative.  

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica T. Nguyen 

Encl: District’s Petition for Withdrawal from the NPT Special Education Cooperative 
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